October 18, 1951

The Loudoun News
The Loudoun Times-Mirror
The Blue Ridge Herald

NEWS

The County School Board has received three bequests which total \$35,721.02, from the late William F. Peabody, to be held in trust, invested, and the income used for the following purposes:

Income from \$3543.75 for the purchase of new books for the Lineain High School and Elementary School libraries or for the Peabody Reading Certificates.

Income from \$3827.24 for new books for the libraries at Ashburn, Hamilton and Round Hill.

Income from \$28,350.03 for scholarships for graduates of the Lincoln High School.

These funds have been deposited with Gounty Treasurer, Reed Galleher and the School Board will consider arrangements for their investment at its next meeting.

> O. L. Emerick Division Superintendent